City of Cincinnati

Description

Find news and updates from the City of Cincinnati

Need to reach the city of Cincinnati with a request for a new service? Use this <u>link</u> for Citizen Service requests.

HUD Grant Approved – Transparency Needed

We have learned the \$2.0 million HUD grant was awarded for the City to implement the Connected Communities ordinance, which eliminated single family zoning along a 1/2 mile radius of Reading Road. We recommend NANA leadership invite City representatives and Council members to a NANA meeting to provide transparency of the city's plans, especially [...]

Zoning in North Avondale to be Eliminated

I have learned that the City is applying for a \$2,000,000 HUD grant to implement the actions provided for in the City's "Connected Communities" Ordinance which was passed in June, 2024. As you may recall, this Ordinance provided for the elimination of single family zoning and replaced it with multifamily [...]



The time to voice your feedback for neighborhood future land use is now

Find out how to view and download the community input package to participate in this process via email.

1 <u>2 3</u> ... <u>18</u> Next Page»

View all city of Cincinnati posts

Date Created
December 4, 2022
Author
eccanova